
        20 October 2016   Department of Primary Industries (Site Dewatering) water.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au PO Box 3720 PARRAMATTA  NSW  2124  Dear Sir/Madam  Request for Comments on Application for Integrated Development Referral to DECCW Office of Water Site Dewatering Development Application No. Mod2016/0236  Description:   Modification of Development Consent DA2015/0612 granted for Drainage and Stormwater Management works and Installation of shoring walls and bulk excavation Address:  9, 11, 15 & 17 Howard Avenue and 14, 16 & 28 Oaks Avenue and 884, 888, 890, 892, 894 & 896 Pittwater Road DEE WHY   The above application is deemed to be Integrated Development.   
• Please find attached Notification Plans and relevant documents. Enquiries regarding this Development Application may be made to Lashta Haidari on 9942 2111 Monday to Friday between 8.30am to 5.00pm or via email council@warringah.nsw.gov.au.    Yours faithfully,  John Slater Development Assessment Liaison Officer    


